

We want to share some of the ways the Holy Spirit has been moving through this ministry. We are so thankful for our sponsors who have supported us through words of encouragement, prayers, Spiritual Direction referrals and monetary donations.

SHORT TERM GOALS

- Make Spiritual Direction accessible for those in need, especially those working for our Parishes and Schools. Fr. Albeen is allowing me to use space to offer spiritualdirection and charism accompaniment for the local community.
- To hold some small group Charism Accompaniment Sessions for our lay people.



What are Charisms, you ask?

They are Spiritual gifts that we each have been given by God through the power of the Holy Spirit. Many of us didn't know what these are or which ones we have that God wants us to use to build up His Kingdom here on Earth. There is so much more I could explain, but feel free to go to manypartsministries.com and learn more as well contact me for accompaniment. Awareness of your charisms really helps you to decide what you say "yes" and "no" to so that you can more fully live out the mission God placed with you.

WHAT HAS HAPPENED?

- Il hours of Spiritual Direction have been given to some beautiful souls in need via Zoom and in-person. The Zoom membership was purchased through sponsor donations.
- Purchase of a Charism
 Accompaniment Training
 Course through Many Parts
 Ministries. Ann completed a
 Charism Accompaniment
 Training Course (a 6-month
 course through Many Parts
 Ministries) and received
 certification. Donations
 covered the course fee.
- Ann led the Prayer and Spirituality Workshop for the Jackson and Biloxi Diocese in June. Sponsor donations helped to provide some materials.
- In August, Ann and Jeff led the Faculty and Staff retreat at Anunciation Catholic School in Columbus, MS
- In October, Ann and Jeff gave a talk about seeking God's mission for their lives to the St. Joe Senior class on their retreat day
- Priest Discernment Group Leader (Oct-Nov 2024)
- Come and See Seminary chaperones (Nov 8-10, 2024)
- Jeff was the guest speaker at Theology on Tap in November.

WHAT'S NEXT?

- Ann will lead the Advent Day of Reflection for the Young Adults of the Diocese in December.
- Search Retreat Coordinators (Jan 2025)